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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
6/6/23 Pre-K Field Day (Rain Date 6/7/23)
6/8/23 Pre-K Field Trip (Rain Date 6/9/23)
6/12/23 - Early Dismissal
6/13/23 - Early Dismissal
6/13/23 6th Grade Recognition
6/14/23 - Early Dismissal and Last Day of School
6/22/23 Board of Education Meeting 7:00 PM

PRESCHOOL NEWS
Wednesday, May 24th, the preschoolers participated in their graduation ceremony. The parents
and friends enjoyed a slide presentation showing many of the fun activities and learning
opportunities experienced by the children. The graduates shared their sign language skills,
Spanish skills along with their musical singing talents with the audience. They also dedicated
a song to their families showing how much they love them! Immediately following the
ceremony, the students and families enjoyed an ice cream social. Fun was had by all.

Mrs. Pierson

KINDERGARTEN NEWS
The last few weeks have been busy in kindergarten! We had an awesome field trip to the
Sussex Fairgrounds for their “Down on the Farm” program. We met the parents at Lodestar
Park in Fredon for lunch afterwards. It was a great day! We all had a good time at Field Day
last week. The weather was beautiful and the games were so much fun. We wish everyone a
happy and healthy summer break. Please keep reading! It’s so important to keep up with the
skills your child has learned this year. It will help with the transition into first grade. Happy
summer!



Mrs. Bessemer

NEWS FROM MRS. NEWMAN
Summer is right around the corner! It is a great time to get outside with the kids and have fun.
Here are some great websites with fun summer ideas to do with your kids!
Crafts and more!

https://www.parents.com/fun/activities/outdoor/24-cheap-summer-activities-for-kids/
https://cdn.smore.com/u/8d0c/3d626fce17e1bd182d3a2df4404aca00.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/1dcd/c99d5c82d7ea84d4c768c7aad2aeaad9.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/1b47/8068d2e61828b8860c6b24cd70572495.jpeg


FIRST GRADE NEWS
The students in first grade have been learning about plants. They enjoyed several snacks that
represented the different parts of a plant. The unit culminated with an activity about pollination
where the children visualized how bees transport pollen from one flower to another by
touching Cheese Doodles. Fun was had by all!

Miss Johnson

A MESSAGE FROM THE NURSE
Dear Parents,



I can’t believe the year is just about over! I wanted to remind you that if you have medication
for your child in the nurse's office, you will need to pick it up before the school year is over
(unless your child is attending the summer program). I cannot send home the medication with
your child. Please let me know when you can come to pick it up. If you have any questions or
concerns, do not hesitate to contact me. I wish you all a very happy, relaxing and safe
summer! See you in September!

Colleen Hurley

YEAR BOOK NEWS
Yearbooks will be arriving next week! There will be a limited number of yearbooks available for
purchase ON A FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE basis for those who have not already placed an
order. The cost is $24.00. Please note cash or check is accepted.

Please contact Mrs. Kimberly Williams via email at kimberly.williams@stillwaterschool.net or
via telephone 973-383-6635 if you would like to purchase a yearbook.

mailto:kimberly.williams@stillwaterschool.net

















